

Membership Meeting Minutes

Date: 5/22/2021

Time/Location: 10 a.m., Zoom Meeting

Attendees: Julie Shino, Danielle Mazzola, Missy Faul, Joe Scarfuto, Jodi McCaffrey, Bob Steigelman, Tim O'Shea Jr.

ABSENT: Paul Jeffrey, Gail D'Amico

Treasurers Update-

Joe reported that the year to date revenue is \$3000 from donations, book sales, and membership fees.

President's Report-

- Julie reported that the next membership meeting is in person on June 26 in the parking lot of St. Elisabeth's Chapel and everyone should bring a lawn chair.
- Julie reported that FOB will have tee shirts for sale this year. The price has not been determined yet.

Secretary's Report-

- Missy reported that we had 7 new members in May bringing the total of paid members to 90.
- Missy reported that the May speaker was Ann Earon a master gardener from Rutgers and she talked about seaside gardening. We had 25 people attend. Missy also reported that the program will begin again in the fall and we need a volunteer to run the program.
- Missy reported that FOB will be sponsoring a Craft Fair in August. The tentative date is Aug 14 with Aug 21 rain date. It will be held in the parking lot of St. Elisabeth's Chapel.

ADDITIONAL BUSINESS

- Julie asked if the members have an interest in a town wide garage sale. The group discussed a potential date and agreed to continue asking the members before deciding on a date.
- Julie stated that FOB is still in need of local storage and requested ideas. Bob suggested we buy a cube and place it on nearby Toms River property. Discussion will continue.
- Missy reminded members that discounted beach tags are on sale until Memorial Day.
- Dennis Bellars reported that St. Elisabeth's Chapel will continue taking reservations for services thru 2021.

MEMBERS ATTENDED

Merlinda
Dennis Bellars
Susan iphone
Mary Ann Piazza
Una O'Boyle
Ed & Joan
Patricia Suriani
Laura & Larry
Keith McCaffrey

Adjournment – 10:28 a.m.